
Office of Spiritual Life 
Portsmouth Abbey School 
 

 
Friday, December 9, 2023 
 
Good afternoon students!  
 

Like I mentioned in assembly today, we will be attending the March for Life in January.  
 

We will plan to leave campus on Thursday, January 19th and return Saturday, January 21st. You can 
see the tentative itinerary attached to this email. The trip will be a great opportunity to spend time 
with fellow students and explore the nation’s capital while learning more about building a culture of 
life and include time for prayer, reflection, and visiting some of the monuments in DC. The trip is 
open to all students.  
 

We expect the trip to cost no more than $400 per student with transportation, airfare (from PVD to 
DCA), hotels, and food included.  
 

Please discuss with your parents and email me at lrevay@portsmouthabbey.org to sign up for the 
trip. The deadline to register is Tuesday, December 13th.  
 

You are welcome to email me or stop by my office next to Abbot Michael’s classroom with any 
questions.  

 
Have a great weekend,  
 
Ms. Revay  
Assistant Director of Spiritual Life 
 
Read more about Ms. Revay here. 
 
 
*Details are subject to change.  
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